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	English: Next week in English, we will be moving onto texts relating to our new IPC topic. We will be starting by reading, performing and adapting poetry related to the world around us: the animal kingdom, plants and the environment! We will be making comparisons between these, and starting to look at how mood and meaning is conveyed through style and language. In writing our own poetry, we will not only focus on the work of various authors, but will also focus on specific skills in our own writing. We will be considering audience and purpose, and selecting vocabulary suited to meaning; we will continue to work on using thesauruses,  expanded noun phrases and commas in a list, and we will be performing our compositions, ensuring volume, tone and movement contribute to meaning.
	Maths: Next week in Mathematics we are continuing our work on solving multi-step word problems for length, mass, capacity and time. When solving these problems children will be converting units of measure mentally by multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 or 1000. Nearer the end of the week, we will be moving away from mental maths strategies and focusing more on written methods for addition and subtraction. The children will work on adding and subtracting 4 or 5 digit numbers as well as decimals.  To check their calculations they will use their rounding skills to make estimates.
This week we looked at telling the time on an analogue clock.  We realised lots of the children are still unsure how to do this.  Please could you practise this at home.
	Other: Next Wednesday is soccer day for Year 5.  Please make sure the children come to school in their PE kit, with a water bottle, snacks and a hat. No studded football shoes are allowed.  Therefore, all children should wear normal trainers.

The children have been learning lots of new grammar terminology as part of the new curriculum.  If you want to read about this at home then here are some useful websites:

http://www.theschoolrun.com/primary-literacy-glossary-for-parents

https://learnenglish.britishcouncil.org/en/grammar-and-vocabulary

Thursday 24th September - all Year 5 students will have their photos taken. Please make sure the children come dressed smartly in their summer uniform.


	TOPICS: What parts of the brain can you name? What is a working memory? Have you learned any new ways to trick or train your mind and memory? 

As Scientists next week, Year 5 will be holding a variety of sessions, or ‘Exit Points’, where they will demonstrate their learning during our starting topic ‘Brainwave’. After planning and designing their own way to share their learning, they will be presenting this as a class in the format of their choice. Towards the end of the week, we will have the ‘Entry Point’, or launch, of our new topic ‘Existing, Endangered, Extinct…’. This topic is a biology focused topic, that will look at the animal kingdom and animal classification and the classification of plants. It also looks at conditions needed for life, and what causes animals to be endangered or to become extinct. There is more information about this in our topic letter which you should have already received. We will also be conducting a ‘Knowledge Harvest’, where we will share and gather all our prior knowledge and experiences relating to this topic.


